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Tuesday 17" December 2024

BloxwichAcademy
www.bloxwichacademy.co.uk

Dear Parents/Carers,

As part of the National Curriculum, all children need to learn to swim competently. During the
Spring term a block of sessions led by Mrs Blackford will begin w/c Monday 13" January 2025 and
finish Thursday 10t April. Swimming will take place at West Walsall E-ACT school. Children will be
driven to site using our schools’ minibuses.

For girls in year 4 they will swim on a Monday, swimming will start Monday 13" January at
1.30pm.

For boys in year 4 they will swim on a Thursday, swimming will start Thursday 16" January at
1.30pm.

Please note there will be a late return to school of 3.25pm during this time.

Children will need to come to school wearing PE kit with their swimming kit in their bag. Girls will
need to ensure that hair is tied back, and they have a suitable one-piece swimming costume. Boys
will need trunks/shorts (no longer than the knee), and all children will need to bring swimming
goggles and a towel. If your child is not well enough to swim, a letter will be necessary explaining the
reason for their exclusion from participation.

Please complete the below slip and return before Wednesday 8" January 2025.

Yours sincerely,

Ms. S. Shepherd
Headteacher

KS2 Swimming Lessons — Spring Term 2025
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| have read and understood the letter regarding Year 4 swimming lessons.
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